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Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul)

From: Kathleen Bastian <kbastia04@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 9:04 AM
To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Rezoning of 918 5th St. East ZF#22-058-214 Inbox
Attachments: 918 5thSt E_zone change.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Bill, 
We all received the letter again about the Rezoning of 918 E 5th St. This rezoning was brought to a meeting about three 
weeks ago and the vote was 6-0 and rezoning was denied. Now, we all received a letter that rezoning is being brought 
up again. 
 This house is already a two-family rental and this story and a half property is too smaill to be a RM1 multi-family 
dwelling.  There is no reason except for money for this landlord to crowd families into this house like a chicken factory. 
I won't be able to come to the meeting on August 3.  I would greatly appreciate you sharing the concerns of our 
neighbors at this meeting.  
 
Please see the previous email with attached  PDF signatures from neighbors of 918 5th St. East. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dennis and Kathleen Bastian 


